Letter of Concern

Date: [Insert Date]

[Your Name]

[Your Address]

[City, State, Zip Code]

[Email Address]

[Phone Number]

[Recipient Name]

[Recipient Position]

[Municipality/Organization Name]

[Address]

[City, State, Zip Code]

Dear [Recipient Name],

| am writing to express my concerns regarding the proposed changes to the residential zoning in
our community. As a resident of [Your Neighborhood/Community], | believe that these changes
may adversely affect not only the character of our neighborhood but also the property values and
quality of life for the residents.

Specifically, I am concerned about the potential increase in density and the impact it may have
on local infrastructure, including traffic congestion and strain on public services. Additionally,
the proposed changes may lead to a loss of green space, which is vital for community health and

recreation.

| urge you to consider the long-term effects of these zoning changes on our community and to
seek input from residents to ensure that our voices are heard in this decision-making process.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. | look forward to your response.
Sincerely,

[Your Name]



